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Another Year of God’s Faithfulness
Dear VFC Partner, Happy New Year!  Every week VFC volunteers gather together for prayer and study of God’s 

word.  At the end of 2016, each person shared what God had done in their life this past year.  Testimonies of 

forgiveness, drawing closer to God in the last year, perseverance, being cared for by community through health 

issues, and being born again were shared around the table over tea.  We praise God for those He brings to VFC, 

their heart to serve, and for Him allowing us to be a part of each person’s journey of knowing our Lord and Savior 

more and more.

By God’s grace, the Dzongka Puppet Show and the Kuvi 

Natcho projects were finished, copied, and approximately 

2,000 DVD’s of each were delivered to Bhutan and Orissa in 

November.  Three people, Caroline, Handel and Edison, 

made the trip and were able to be present for the release of 

the Kuvi Natcho.  In a village where eight years ago, there 

were only a handful of believers, the DVD was released at a 

new church dedication with nearly 600 believers 

worshipping the Lord.  Due to unforeseen circumstances 

VFC was not able to film as planned in November however a 

trip in March is shaping up for filming another project for 

the Kuvi people.  Keep praying for eyes of the Kuvi people 

group to be opened to the glorious truth of our Lord and 

Savior.
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Join us in prayer for…
  The trip to Orissa in March.  Pray that the filming process would go smoothly and that with a 

limited “crew” each person would stay healthy and be sustained by the Lords hand with the 

long intense days. 

 The current projects to be finished in the next few months with the Lord’s guidance and help. 

 God to be glorified in all that VFC does! 

Thank you for your partnership!  God Bless.
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CURRENT PROJECTS 
Rwanda Film 

Praise God a young man from Salem who came last week to help with 

translation of the Rwandan Film.   This film that focuses on forgiveness, was 

initiated and written by Rwandan students who long to see the power of 

forgiveness and healing in their country.  Pray for the editing and translation 

process as it takes place in the coming months. 

Deditos Project 

While in the UK last year, Caroline was able to connect with a man in South 

America who does exceptional work with finger puppets.  Deditos, are a series 

of finger puppet videos telling stories of the Bible.  However, these are no 

ordinary finger puppet videos, such detail has gone into the puppets, sets, and 

filming.  The organization has given VFC the rights to dub 8 episodes into Tamil.  

The first 4 episodes are translated and need to be recorded.  The remaining 4 

episodes still need to be translated.  


